
FEP in Walthamstow Academy 
Dear Parents / Guardians,           23.05.2021 

We hope everyone is well in terms of health and iman. We are happy to announce FEP has 
moved to a new location – Walthamstow Academy and our first day of physical classes will be 
Saturday 5th / Sunday 6th June – after our half term break. Below you will find important 
information about the inevitable transition: 

  Half Term Holiday:  
o There will be NO classes on Saturday 29th & Sunday 30th May 

 

  Dates for your diary: 
5th / 6th June 2021: Return to FEP (Onsite at Walthamstow 
Academy - inshallah) 
24th / 25th July 2021: Last weekend before end of term holidays 
31st / 1st : Holiday (No Classes) - Return to FEP after Summer Holidays: TBC 

 

  Return to FEP: Date and timing of madrasah  
- We have now moved to Walthamstow Academy (Billet Road, E17 5DP) with our start 

date confirmed for the first week of June 2021 – (5th / 6th) 
- Our start and finish time has slightly changed 
o 9:00 am – Drop off time (Using either the Main Carpark or the Pick&Drop 
Roundabout on Academy Way) – Parents not permitted to enter the building 
o 9:10 am – Students to line up in order to enter the building 
o 1:20 pm – Pickup  
(Using either the Main Carpark or the Pick&Drop Roundabout on Academy Way) – Parents not 
permitted to enter the building 

 
- Classes will remain the same as they were before the Online Transition. If you have 

forgotten the name of your child/ren’s class, please message admin on the dedicated Phrontistery 

number: 07505268465  
 

  Fees & Admin Fee: June and July 2021 
We will revert back to our monthly fees of £43.50 per student per month. An additional 
£6.50 Admin fee will be debited per student in June. - for details regarding admin fees 
please see newsletter dated 21/03/21 – New students to arrive at 10am for first day. 
 
Those who opted out of the Online sessions when we transitioned online, your direct 
debits will be reinstated by default. - if you have any queries please message admin on:  

info@fatimaelizabethphrontistery.co.uk 

mailto:info@fatimaelizabethphrontistery.co.uk


 

JazakAllah khayr to everyone who have supported us through this lockdown phase.  
Please do continue to support us: LaunchGood.com/FatimaElizabeth    
 

  Parking at Walthamstow Academy: Drop-off and pick-up 
- Parents are advised to use either the Main Carpark or the Pick&Drop Roundabout on 

Academy Way) Parents not permitted to enter the building unless by prior notice  
- Please see attached video below for more details and especially how to avoid traffic 
-  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

      Click below to watch our short video (3 mins):  

Drop, Pick and Traffic at FEP  
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